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21st June 2019 

 

 

 

Dear Parent / Carer          

 

The children have chosen their Y6 leaver’s trip to Camel Creek Adventure Park, 

Wadebridge on Friday 5th July 2019.  We will be leaving school at 9.10 am and so 

children should be in class by 9.00 am, children will be back at school for the normal 

end of school day.   

 

Children should be dressed in school uniform and have a rucksack containing a 

packed lunch, snacks, a drink and a waterproof coat.  Please apply suntan lotion if 

necessary.   If your child requires a school packed lunch, please ensure that this 

has been ordered via AspensSELECT by Monday 1st July 2019.  If your child 

would rather purchase food, we leave that entirely up to you. 

 

The cost to include entrance and transport is £10.00, this is payable by all children 

attending the trip.  Please pay via www.schoolmoney.co.uk by Friday 28th July 

2019.  This will also provide a consent for your child to attend. 

 

There are souvenir shops at Camel Creek and the opportunity to purchase an ice 

cream and so if you would like to provide your child with spending money in a 

clearly labelled bag/purse/wallet they would take responsibility for this for the 

entire day. 

 

As always, any questions please do not hesitate to get in touch. 

 

Kind regards 

 

 

 

 

Mrs Helen Ward 

Headteacher 
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